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Hollywood Royalty Nov 21 2021 Intimate details about the Lasky family; Lasky's complex
relationship with his wife; with Adolph Zukor, Samuel Goldwyn, Cecil B. DeMille; behind-thescenes negotiations and development of some of Hollywood's finest classics.
Chain Reaction Mar 14 2021 "A swoonworthy bodyguard series with primal passion, unexpected
twists, and surprising laughs!"--Rebecca Zanetti, New York Times bestselling author SHE NEEDS
A LOVER AND A FIGHTER Blonde. Beautiful. Talented. Alexa Fairfax is practically Hollywood
royalty. But growing up in a family of legendary movie stars also puts her in the spotlight
for danger. And after she discovers a plot more deadly than any movie script, Alexa
desperately needs a bodyguard. A man like Zack De Luca. A true friend with a good heart, a
protective nature-and the hard, chiseled muscles to back it up. Zack has always been wildly
attracted to Alexa. But since he's training day and night to be an MMA fighter, he's afraid
his gorgeous friend will only distract him from his goal. Indescribably sweet and
irresistibly sexy, Alexa needs Zack to pretend to be her boyfriend after her life is
threatened. Now this fighter-in-training will have to fight his own intense feelings - to
keep their little charade from turning into a major disaster . . .
Hideaway May 28 2022 "Reading Hideaway is like a mini vacation, as Roberts transports you
from the sun-drenched mountains of Big Sur to the rolling hills of Ireland to the bustling
streets of New York City." - Associated Press A family ranch in Big Sur country and a legacy
of Hollywood royalty set the stage for Nora Roberts’ emotional new suspense novel, Hideaway.
Caitlyn Sullivan had come from a long line of Hollywood royalty, stretching back to her Irish
immigrant great-grandfather. At nine, she was already a star—yet still an innocent child who
loved to play hide and seek with her cousins at the family home in Big Sur. It was during one
of those games that she disappeared. Some may have considered her a pampered princess, but
Cate was in fact a smart, scrappy fighter, and she managed to escape her abductors. Dillon
Cooper was shocked to find the bloodied, exhausted girl huddled in his house—but when the
teenager and his family heard her story they provided refuge, reuniting her with her loved
ones. Cate’s ordeal, though, was far from over. First came the discovery of a shocking
betrayal that would send someone she’d trusted to prison. Then there were years spent away in
western Ireland, peaceful and protected but with restlessness growing in her soul. Finally,
she would return to Los Angeles, gathering the courage to act again and get past the trauma
that had derailed her life. What she didn’t yet know was that two seeds had been planted that
long-ago night—one of a great love, and one of a terrible vengeance...
Captivating Mar 26 2022 He just wants to be seen. JAYNE SHEPHERD has spent his life blending
in. He smiles. He laughs. He’s likeable. He’s also a sociopath. His emotions are limited.

Love, fear, and desire don’t exist in his world. Until he meets Elijah. ELIJAH DUNNE had
everything. Third generation Hollywood royalty. Child star. Untouchable. Until one man ruined
it all. Elijah fled LA to try to forget, but now, he’s back on top and back on a monster’s
radar. Elijah doesn’t think he’ll ever feel safe. Until he meets Shepherd. Elijah and Shep
only have one thing in common. They both wear masks. Shep makes Elijah feel protected. Seen.
Elijah makes Shep just feel. Now that he’s had a taste, he’s not about to let him go.
Everybody warns that what they have isn’t real. Shep is obsessed with Elijah, not in love.
But Elijah craves Shep’s obsession. He can’t imagine life without him. In Hollywood, being a
sociopath is more of a life skill than a diagnosis. Could Shep be the monster Elijah needs to
finally slay his demons? CAPTIVATING is the second book in the Elite Protection Services
Series and contains age-gap, cum-play, voyeurism and one very sexy interrogation scene with
an HEA and no cliffhangers. Warning: This book contains talk of past child sexual abuse.
The Fame Game Mar 02 2020 In Hollywood, fame can be found on every corner and behind any
door. You just have to know where to look for it. Nineteen-year-old Madison Parker made a
name for herself as best frenemy of nice-girl-next-door Jane Roberts on the hot reality show
L.A. Candy. Now Madison's ready for her turn in the spotlight and she'll stop at nothing to
get it. Sure, she's the star of a new show, but with backstabbing friends and suspicious
family members trying to bring her down, Madison has her work cut out for her. Plus, there's
a new nice girl in "reality" town—aspiring actress Carmen Price, the daughter of Hollywood
royalty—and she's a lot more experienced at playing the fame game... When the camera's start
rolling, whose star will shine brighter? Filled with characters both familiar and new, Lauren
Conrad's series about the highs and lows of being famous delivers Hollywood gossip and drama
at every turn.
Made Men Jun 16 2021 A Library Journal Best Book of the Year A Sight and Sound Best Film
Book Of 2020 For the thirtieth anniversary of its premiere comes the vivid and immersive
history behind Martin Scorsese’s signature film Goodfellas, hailed by critics as the greatest
mob movie ever made. When Goodfellas first hit the theatres in 1990, a classic was born. Few
could anticipate the unparalleled influence it would have on pop culture, one that would
inspire future filmmakers and redefine the gangster picture as we know it today. From the
rush of grotesque violence in the opening scene to the iconic hilarity of Joe Pesci’s
endlessly quoted “Funny how?” shtick, it’s little wonder the film is widely regarded as a
mainstay in contemporary cinema. In the first ever behind-the-scenes story of Goodfellas,
film critic Glenn Kenny chronicles the making and afterlife of the film that introduced
America to the real modern gangster—brutal, ruthless, yet darkly appealing, the villain we
can’t get enough of. Featuring interviews with the film’s major players, including Martin
Scorsese and Robert De Niro, Made Men shines a light on the lives and stories wrapped up in
the Goodfellas universe, and why its enduring legacy is still essential to charting the
trajectory of American culture thirty years later.
Blood of Zeus Jan 30 2020 An ancient grudge. A forbidden love. The only thing worse than
being a demon is being a Valari. As an undergraduate at Los Angeles’s Alameda University,
Kara Valari can sometimes succeed at forgetting she’s both. Lost between the pages of the
classics and tucked into the shadows of lecture halls, she can dodge the paparazzi’s lenses
as well as her family’s publicized dramas—not to mention their private expectations. She has
one more year to feed her true passions. Then she’ll be expected to fulfill a much darker
destiny. Cursed with inexplicable strength and godlike stature, literature professor Maximus
Kane knows all about darkness. Every day he’s reminded of the missteps of his childhood and
the devastating consequences they’ve had on those dearest to him. To atone, Maximus spends
his nights alone and his days submerged in the quiet life of academia. His existence has
become a study in control, and he’s become a master at it—until Kara Valari walks into his
toughest course. Viscerally, Kara’s everything he craves. Logically, she’s everything he
rejects. She’s a starlet of privilege. She’s also a student. And after one touch, he can’t
deny that she’s awakened something in him that may never go dormant. Nothing about her makes
sense, but everything about her feels right. Especially in the deepest strands of his DNA,
which are still shadows of mystery to him—a mystery Kara seems determined to uncover. She’s
Hollywood royalty. She’s forbidden fruit. And he’s pretty sure she could be the answer to
everything.
The Great Pretenders Apr 26 2022 The daughter of Hollywood royalty, Roxanne Granville is
used to getting what she wants—even if she has to break the rules. But after a falling-out
with her grandfather, a powerful movie mogul, she has to face life on her own for the first
time.… Roxanne forges a career unique for women in the 1950s, becoming an agent for hungry
young screenwriters. She struggles to be taken seriously by the men who rule Hollywood and

who often assume that sexual favors are just a part of doing business. When she sells a
script by a blacklisted writer under the name of a willing front man, more exiled writers
seek her help. Roxanne wades into a world murky with duplicity and deception, and she can’t
afford any more risks. Then she meets Terrence Dexter, a compelling African American
journalist unlike anyone she’s ever known. Roxanne again breaks the rules, and is quickly
swept up in a passionate relationship with very real dangers that could destroy everything
she’s carefully built. Roxanne Granville is a woman who bravely defies convention. She won’t
let men make all the rules, and won’t let skin color determine whom she can love. The Great
Pretenders is a riveting, emotional novel that resonates in today’s world, and reminds us
that some things are worth fighting for.
Hollywood Dirt Jan 12 2021 When Hollywood comes to a small Georgia town, the cautious locals
don't know what to expect. Feathers ruffle, secrets bloom, and sparks fly in this funny and
sexy New York Times Bestseller. *Special edition for the motion picture release of HOLLYWOOD
DIRT: The Movie and includes photos from filming, along with an extended ending.
Hollywood Princess Nov 02 2022 Behind the "lights, camera, action" of Hollywood lies a world
of deception, love, and seduction. Are you ready for Hollywood Royalty?KellieAn Oscar, a
Tony, an Emmy, a Grammy-she has them all.She's the most sought-after woman in Hollywood.Even
if her rise to fame was a fluke, you can't deny the camera loves her.The problem is so does
everyone else, and she's about to leave on the biggest concert tour of her life. Headlining
for the first time in five years.Around the world in ninety days. Should be a piece of
cake.Until her new security detail walks in the room and she's looking into the eyes of the
only man who didn't fall for her charm.It's only a matter of time till he falls for
Hollywood's Princess.
American Dream Machine Sep 07 2020 The story of two talent agents and their three troubled
boys, heirs to Hollywood royalty; a sweeping narrative about fathers and sons, the movie
business, and the sundry sea changes that have shaped Hollywood and, by extension, American
life. American Dream Machine is the story of an iconic striver, a classic self-made man in
the vein of Jay Gatsby or Augie March. It's the story of a talent agent and his troubled
sons, two generations of Hollywood royalty. It's a sweeping narrative about parents and
children, the movie business, and the sundry sea changes that have shaped Hollywood, and by
extension, American life. Beau Rosenwald—overweight, not particularly handsome, and
improbably charismatic—arrives in Los Angeles in 1962 with nothing but an ill-fitting suit
and a pair of expensive brogues. By the late 1970s he has helped found the most successful
agency in Hollywood. Through the eyes of his son, we watch Beau and his partner go to war,
waging a seismic battle that redraws the lines of an entire industry. We watch Beau rise and
fall and rise again, in accordance with the cultural transformations that dictate the fickle
world of movies. We watch Beau's partner, the enigmatic and cerebral Williams Farquarsen,
struggle to contain himself, to control his impulses and consolidate his power. And we watch
two generations of men fumble and thrive across the LA landscape, learning for themselves the
shadows and costs exacted by success and failure. Mammalian, funny, and filled with
characters both vital and profound, American Dream Machine is a piercing interrogation of the
role—nourishing, as well as destructive—that illusion plays in all our lives.
I’ll Be Watching You (previously published as Watching You) Aug 19 2021 She can trust him
with her heart, but can she trust him with her life? Growing up as a foster kid, Jessica
Jensen found her escape in movies-especially those starring teen heartthrob Reece Winchester.
When she meets him as an adult, he's just as charming, fascinating, and devastatingly
handsome as she'd imagined. Before she knows it, Jessica is falling hard. But her real-life
Cinderella story is about to take a deadly turn... Jessica has completely upended everything
about Reece's carefully ordered life. There's a reason he's never allowed anyone to get so
close to him before. But now that she has, there's a target on her back. Because someone
knows that the Winchesters have been hiding some dark family secrets. Someone who is out
there waiting to strike. Waiting...and always watching.
One Wild Ride Dec 31 2019 "Elle Ward, daughter of Hollywood's hottest director, has sworn
off actors for life. She knows their games and she refuses to play them. That is until the
day she collides with one of LA's most promising actors. Kas Cowen isn't looking for love
until it literally runs him down. One look at Elle and he's hooked. He crasher into her life
and flips it upside down. Now he has to convince Elle he's more than just a pretty
face."--Back cover.
Beautiful Secret Dec 11 2020 Hollywood is dirty and no one knows that better than Julia
Harris. Sitting atop the ever-changing throne, she’s currently Tinseltown’s golden girl. And
she’s just signed on to play the biggest role of her life. Meeting celebrities is par for the

course in Aiden Morrissey’s job. As a production assistant he’s met his fair share, but it’s
this latest encounter that steals his heart. And he’s not ready for what’s to come. But fame
has a price tag and anonymity no longer exists. Outed by her co-star, Julia and Aiden’s
relationship is thrust into the spotlight long before they’re ready, and what was once a
secret is now Hollywood’s biggest tabloid story. Beautiful Secret is the first book in the
Dirty Hollywood contemporary romance series. While each book can be read as a standalone, it
offers so much more if read as a series. Happily ever after guaranteed with each book!
A Story Lately Told May 16 2021 The Academy Award-winning actress and director shares the
first half of her unconventional life, from her childhood in Ireland and her teen years in
London to her coming of age as a model and budding actress in New York.
My Girls Aug 07 2020 A revelatory and touching tribute to the lives of Carrie Fisher and
Debbie Reynolds written by the person who knew them best, Todd Fisher’s poignant memoir is
filled with moving stories of growing up among Hollywood royalty and illustrated with neverbefore-seen photos and memorabilia. In December 2016, the world was shaken by the sudden
deaths of Carrie Fisher and her mother Debbie Reynolds, two unspeakable losses that occurred
in less than twenty-four hours. The stunned public turned for solace to Debbie’s only
remaining child, Todd Fisher, who somehow retained his grace and composure under the glare of
the media spotlight as he struggled with his own overwhelming grief. The son of "America’s
Sweethearts" Debbie Reynolds and Eddie Fisher, Todd grew up amid the glamorous wealth and
pretense of Hollywood. Thanks to his funny, loving, no-nonsense mother, Todd remained down to
earth, his own man, but always close to his cherished mom, and to his sister through her
meteoric rise to stardom and her struggle with demons that never diminished her humor,
talent, or spirit. Now, Todd shares his heart and his memories of Debbie and Carrie with
deeply personal stories from his earliest years to those last unfathomable days. His book,
part memoir, part homage, celebrates their legacies through a more intimate, poignant, and
often hilarious portrait of these two remarkable women than has ever been revealed before.
With thirty-two pages of never-before-seen photos and memorabilia from his family’s private
archives, Todd’s book is a love letter to a sister and a mother, and a gift to countless fans
who are mourning the deaths of these two unforgettable stars.
Vampyres of Hollywood Jan 24 2022 Hollywood, California: three gruesome deaths within two
weeks and every one of them a major star - an Oscar winner, an ingénue, and an action hero. A
serial killer is working through the Hollywood A-list and celebrities are running scared.
Each crime scene is worthy of a classic horror movie, and all three victims share a
connection to the powerful scream queen, Ovsanna Moore. The stunning and formidable Moore is
the legendary head of a Hollywood studio, as well as the writer and star of seventeen
blockbuster horror films (and a few that went straight to DVD). She's also a 500 year old
vampyre... but this is Hollywood after all, and no one ever looks their age. Beverly Hills
Police Detective Peter King knows a lot about the City of Angels, but he certainly doesn't
know that most of the famous actors in town are actually an established network of vampires.
Or that secretive and seductive Ovsanna Moore happens to be their CEO. Moore and King may be
from opposite sides of the Hollywood Hills, but both have something to gain by stopping the
killer who the tabloids have dubbed the Cinema Slayer. Ovsanna must protect her vampire
legacy and her production schedule, while King just wants to keep his Beverly Hills beat as
blood-free as possible. But when the horror queen and the cop with the movie star looks form
an unholy alliance, sparks fly and so do the creatures of the night. Film, television and
Broadway star Adrienne Barbeau and New York Times bestselling author Michael Scott have
teamed up to deliver this sexy, scary, and deliciously clever novel full of Hollywood
glamour, behind-the-scenes secrets, and the truly bloodthirsty reality of Tinseltown. So grab
some popcorn and some holy water and lose yourself in the high-stakes, back-stabbing world of
the Vampyres of Hollywood.
Hollywood King Jun 24 2019 Heath was never my brother.Nor my step brother, or any other
relation our family tried to impose on us.He was always just Heath, and at the end he was my
Heath.Ten years ago he disappeared, and within three years of his absence he'd taken over
Hollywood.The world my father built.The world he wasn't good enough for.The world he'd been
denied when he was told he couldn't have me.Now he's back, and he only wants one thing...to
take it all. Even me.Hollywood King is Wuthering Heights crashed into the glitz and glam of
Hollywood Royalty. A stand alone book with the happily ever after you always wanted for Cathy
and Heathcliff.
The Third Door Aug 26 2019 FORBES #1 CAREER BOOK TO READ IN 2018 The larger-than-life
journey of an 18-year-old college freshman who set out from his dorm room to track down Bill
Gates, Lady Gaga, and dozens more of the world’s most successful people to uncover how they

broke through and launched their careers. The Third Door takes readers on an unprecedented
adventure—from hacking Warren Buffett’s shareholders meeting to chasing Larry King through a
grocery store to celebrating in a nightclub with Lady Gaga—as Alex Banayan travels from icon
to icon, decoding their success. After remarkable one-on-one interviews with Bill Gates, Maya
Angelou, Steve Wozniak, Jane Goodall, Larry King, Jessica Alba, Pitbull, Tim Ferriss, Quincy
Jones, and many more, Alex discovered the one key they have in common: they all took the
Third Door. Life, business, success… it’s just like a nightclub. There are always three ways
in. There’s the First Door: the main entrance, where ninety-nine percent of people wait in
line, hoping to get in. The Second Door: the VIP entrance, where the billionaires and
celebrities slip through. But what no one tells you is that there is always, always… the
Third Door. It’s the entrance where you have to jump out of line, run down the alley, bang on
the door a hundred times, climb over the dumpster, crack open the window, sneak through the
kitchen—there’s always a way in. Whether it’s how Bill Gates sold his first piece of software
or how Steven Spielberg became the youngest studio director in Hollywood history, they all
took the Third Door.
Hating The Best Man Jul 06 2020 She hates me. And we’ve never met… To be fair, I hate her
too. I’m not a party planner. Or anyone’s best man. But I become both the day my best friend
draws me and his soon-to-be sister-in-law into an engagement bash that is going to be one for
the books. She’s bossy. I’m bossier. She’s stubborn. I’m hard as nails. Until we meet. At
last. And everything f**king changes… AUTHOR'S NOTE: This is a full-length, stand alone,
enemies to lovers romance in the suspense-filled Hating Him series. This book is full of
surprising twists, humor and lots of steam. Enjoy!
Scandals of Classic Hollywood Sep 19 2021 Celebrity gossip meets history in this
compulsively readable collection from Buzzfeed reporter Anne Helen Peterson. This guide to
film stars and their deepest secrets is sure to top your list for movie gifts and appeal to
fans of classic cinema and hollywood history alike. Believe it or not, America’s fascination
with celebrity culture was thriving well before the days of TMZ, Cardi B, Kanye's tweets, and
the #metoo allegations that have gripped Hollywood. And the stars of yesteryear? They weren’t
always the saints that we make them out to be. BuzzFeed's Anne Helen Petersen, author of Too
Fat, Too Slutty, Too Loud, is here to set the record straight. Pulling little-known gems from
the archives of film history, Petersen reveals eyebrow-raising information, including: • The
smear campaign against the original It Girl, Clara Bow, started by her best friend • The
heartbreaking story of Montgomery Clift’s rapid rise to fame, the car accident that destroyed
his face, and the “long suicide” that followed • Fatty Arbuckle's descent from Hollywood
royalty, fueled by allegations of a boozy orgy turned violent assault • Why Mae West was
arrested and jailed for "indecency charges" • And much more Part biography, part cultural
history, these stories cover the stuff that films are made of: love, sex, drugs, illegitimate
children, illicit affairs, and botched cover-ups. But it's not all just tawdry gossip in the
pages of this book. The stories are all contextualized within the boundaries of film,
cultural, political, and gender history, making for a read that will inform as it entertains.
Based on Petersen's beloved column on the Hairpin, but featuring 100% new content, Scandals
of Classic Hollywood is sensationalism made smart.
Hollywood Prince Aug 31 2022 Behind the "lights, camera, action" of Hollywood lies a world
of deception, love, and seduction. Are you ready for Hollywood Royalty?CarterA blonde, a
brunette, a redhead...he can have his pick of them all on any given night and he knows it.
They wait, hoping he looks up and gives them his signature smirk, choosing them over the
others because that's his game. Except now he's signed the contract of a lifetime, one with a
pesky little clause that says his zipper must stay up and his playboy image has got to tamp
down. It'll be fine--a piece of cake, even--he can do this and he's almost convinced himself
of that ... and then she walks in the room The new PR girl whom they've hired to change his
image, she's the star of all his dreams, but there's one tiny little problem ... she can't
stand him and all of his player ways. He knows he only has thirty days to show her why they
call him Hollywood's Prince. He's up for the challenge, so game on.
What Happens in New York: Two Friends. One Life-Changing Vacation. Feb 10 2021 Two friends.
One life-changing vacation. Since graduating from university, Hollie has achieved a fat lot
of nothing. Depressed at the thought of a future doing more of the same, she drags her best
friend Fayth to New York. For most people, that
Audrey and Bill Oct 28 2019 Here for the first time is the complete, captivating story of an
on-set romance that turned into a lifelong love story between silver screen legends Audrey
Hepburn and William Holden. In 1954, Hepburn and Holden were America’s sweethearts. Both won
Oscars that year and together they filmed Sabrina, a now-iconic film that continues to

inspire the worlds of film and fashion. Audrey & Bill tells the stories of both stars, from
before they met to their electrifying first encounter when they began making Sabrina. The
love affair that sparked on-set was relatively short-lived, but was a turning point in the
lives of both stars. Audrey & Bill follows both Hepburn and Holden as their lives
crisscrossed through to the end, providing an inside look at the Hollywood of the 1950s,
’60s, and beyond. Through in-depth research and interviews with former friends, co-stars, and
studio workers, Audrey & Bill author Edward Z. Epstein sheds new light on the stars and the
fascinating times in which they lived.
The Beatles in Los Angeles Nov 29 2019 The Beatles in Los Angeles takes you past the velvet
ropes and inside the mansion gates where The Beatles loved, explored, and experienced all the
adventures and mystical chaos that swirls around LA like no other city. With brand new
interviews from those who were there, along with recently discovered exclusive photographs,
The Beatles in Los Angeles is a kaleidoscope of stories spanning over 50 years and covers the
group’s adventures in the City of Angels as both a band and solo artists, including: • New
Details on how The Beatles first appearance at the Hollywood Bowl in 1964 almost didn’t
happen. • Exclusive pictures from the only meeting EVER between The Beatles and Elvis Presley
at his Bel Air estate in 1965 and the story behind this photographic discovery. • George
Harrison’s and John Lennon’s dangerous nights on the Sunset Strip and how they narrowly
avoided the law. • Insight into Paul McCartney’s lavish LA mansion parties throughout the
1970’s and the Hollywood royalty that attended them all. • Unknown stories about John
Lennon’s Santa Monica Beach bachelor pad and his wild ride down Pacific Coast Highway. •
Ringo’s reckless Los Angeles talk show appearance, and why two Beatles crashed the Paramount
Studios’ “Happy Days” set. • The story behind Paul’s 2019 concert at Dodger Stadium where he
reunited with Ringo and performed an unexpected Beatles classic. The Beatles in Los Angeles
brings you up to date and takes you behind the scenes for some of the most exciting and still
unknown adventures in Beatles’ history. You’ll feel like you are with John, Paul, George, and
Ringo every step of the way during their wild LA nights and triumphant LA days.
Hollywood Playboy Jul 30 2022 Behind the "lights, camera, action" of Hollywood lies a world
of deception, love, and seduction. Are you ready for Hollywood Royalty? Jessica An
entertainment journalist was the last thing I thought I would be doing.I thought once I got
my degree, I would be reporting on stories that made a difference, but now all I do is report
on who broke up with who and who is dating who.I was over it.Then I got my next assignment.
He's Hollywood's bad boy.He works hard, and he plays even harder.He's rude, he's
condescending, and he's made it known he doesn't want me on the tour. With one month on the
road with him, two things might happen.One, I may never work in this industry again.Two, I
may just be like everyone else and fall for Hollywood's Playboy.
Tempt the Playboy Feb 22 2022 playboy noun a wealthy man who spends his time enjoying
himself, especially one who behaves irresponsibly or is sexually promiscuous. Synonyms:
socialite, pleasure seeker. Noah I have it all, money, looks, and any woman I want. Till I
meet her and my universe is knocked on its ass and she wants nothing to do with me. Kaleigh
My motto: never date the same man twice. I have less chance of breaking my heart that way.
Till my eyes land on the only man I'll break my rule for. She thinks she can run. That I'll
let her get away. He thinks he can handle a woman like me. He has no idea. A man who has it
all needs one thing and one thing only. A temptress. Watch me Tempt the Playboy.
Love Scenes Oct 09 2020 A BuzzFeed Best Book of June "A heart-stirring, tear-inducing read
you won’t want to put down.”—Emily Henry, New York Times bestselling author of Beach Read
Acting like she's in love with her handsome nightmare of a co-star—in a movie directed and
produced by her complicated Hollywood royalty family—is Sloane's job. But what happens when
the lines between script and reality get blurred? Out-of-work actress Sloane Ford is in
desperate need of something to do after losing her steady TV gig. When her famous family
ropes her into working as a producer on their World War II-era romance, they neglect to
mention that the film will be headlined by Joseph Donovan, her least favorite former co-star
of all time. The roguish actor made her life a living hell the last time they worked
together, using his movie star good looks and Irish charm to cover for his erratic
professional behavior. On their new film set, he promises he's different now, but Sloane is
far from convinced. As filming gets underway, it becomes clear that anything that can go
wrong will go wrong. When the lead actress is abruptly fired, Sloane agrees to step in and
take over the role, and she starts to remember why she fell in love with acting in the first
place. On camera, she and Joseph share an electric chemistry. Off camera, they've been honing
their characters and, much to Sloane's surprise, growing closer. But playing the role of a
woman in love with Joseph Donovan is a dangerous business, and the more time they spend

together, the less Sloane can tell what's real between them, and what's just for show.
Hollywood Homicide Jun 04 2020 Winner of the 2018 Anthony Award for Best First Novel Winner
of the 2017 Agatha Award for Best First Novel Also a Lefty Award Winner and a Barry AwardNominated Title The Surprise Hit of the Season! Actress Dayna Anderson's Deadly New Role:
Homicide Detective Dayna Anderson doesn't set out to solve a murder. All the semifamous, megabroke actress wants is to help her parents keep their house. So after witnessing a deadly hitand-run, she pursues the fifteen grand reward. But Dayna soon finds herself doing a full-on
investigation, wanting more than just money—she wants justice for the victim. She chases down
leads at paparazzi hot spots, celeb homes, and movie premieres, loving every second of
it—until someone tries to kill her. And there are no second takes in real life. Praise: "[A]
winning first novel and series launch...Garrett writes with humor and insight about the
Hollywood scene. Readers will look forward to Day's further adventures."—Publishers Weekly
(starred review) "A smart, sassy debut, introducing an appealing protagonist with amusing
friends."—Library Journal (starred review) and Debut of the Month "Veteran TV writer Garrett
uses her Cold Case experience to inform her debut, which sets up more than one charming
character and isn't afraid to go cynical on all things LA."—Kirkus Reviews "Funny, lively
characters populate this new Detective by Day series...this will be an entertaining entry
into the amateur sleuth genre."—RT Book Reviews "Fun, smart, endearingly flawed, and
impressively determined, Dayna Anderson is a heroine readers will fall in love with...I
relished every unexpected twist and turn of this highly entertaining mystery!"—Kyra Davis,
New York Times bestselling author
Perfect Love Story Jul 26 2019 Hailey What do you do when you find out your whole life was a
lie? That your husband really wasn't your husband but someone else's. That the vows you made
to each other were simply empty promises. You pick up and move to the country to start fresh.
When life hands you limes, you make sure you have tequila because your life is about to get
stirred up. Jensen Married to my high school sweetheart, the best thing she gave me was my
baby girl. But we weren't enough for her. I wasn't enough for her. The last thing I expected
on my birthday was a Dear John letter, but that's what I got when she upped and left. Now,
it's just me and my girl against the world till the new girl moves in next door. Is there
such a thing as a perfect love story?
Pantydropper May 04 2020 Brooklyn James should know better.He's a player. A manwhore. A
womanizer.Beach bunnies are his thing. His best friend's little sister is not.Even thinking
about her the way he is isn't cool.Not cool at all.And yet every time she pouts those sexy
lips at him, she turns him inside out. Makes him harder than he's ever been. Drives him to
the brink of insanity. Amelia Waters really likes to piss her brother off.Like takes great
joy in watching him suffer. But her crush on his best friend's brother doesn't have anything
to do with him. It's all her.The way Brooklyn looks at her with those smoldering blue eyes
makes her wet in an instant. Turns her into a shivering, shaking mess of sexual frustration.
And soon the thought of spreading her legs for him is the only thing she can think about.She
wants him. He wants her. They said just once. No strings. No baggage. They discussed it. They
planned it. It was decided.But when one night of mind blowing sex leads to another, and
another still, how long can the endless f*cking go on before Amelia's brother finds out? Or
worse yet, before feelings develop?Brooklyn and Amelia know they need to walk away from each
other before either of those things happens. The problem is doing it.
Oh! You Pretty Things Oct 21 2021 A third-generation Hollywood resident becomes a reluctant
personal assistant and chef to a famous recluse before catching the attentions of a rising
star, with unexpected consequences.-The A-List: Hollywood Royalty #2: Sunset Boulevard Oct 01 2022 Willing to do anything to get
on the A-List, Jojo puts a plan in motion that will have her hanging with the golden couple,
Myla and Ash, and the racy Hollywood starlet, Amelia, in no time. 200,000 first printing.
Hollywood and Ivy Apr 02 2020 He's got a million fans, but I'm not one of them.Sure, I've
watched every movie he's starred in.And yes, I read all the tabloids he's on the cover of.But
that's only because it was my job as a gossip blogger.I stopped actually caring about him the
night he stood me up for our high school prom.So when he shows up at the bed-and-breakfast
where I'm filling in, I make sure he knows I won't treat him like royalty just because he's
famous now.Because I can see through the facade he has his fans believing.Only, meeting him
again isn't what I expected.He's not as full of himself as I thought an A-list star would
be.And when he asks if we can start over, I find myself falling for his charm.But it could
just be a part of his act.Giving him a second chance would be stupid, right?Grab your copy
today!
Who Is Michael Ovitz? Jul 18 2021 If you're going to read one book about Hollywood, this is

the one. As the co-founder of Creative Artists Agency, Michael Ovitz earned a reputation for
ruthless negotiation, brilliant strategy, and fierce loyalty to his clients. He reinvented
the role of the agent and helped shape the careers of hundreds of A-list entertainers,
directors, and writers, including Steven Spielberg, Martin Scorsese, Meryl Streep, Sean
Connery, Bill Murray, Robin Williams, and David Letterman. But this personal history is much
more than a fascinating account of celebrity friendships and bare-knuckled dealmaking. It's
also an underdog's story: How did a middle-class kid from Encino work his way into the
William Morris mailroom, and eventually become the most powerful person in Hollywood? How did
an agent (even a superagent) also become a power in producing, advertising, mergers &
acquisitions, and modern art? And what were the personal consequences of all those deals?
After decades of near-silence in the face of controversy, Ovitz is finally telling his whole
story, with remarkable candor and insight.
Starlet's Web Apr 14 2021 ~ STARLET'S WEB Gold Medal Winner: 2014 Readers' Favorite
International Book Award Contest: Christian Romance ~ ~ STARLET'S WEB Gold Medal Winner: 2013
AUTHORdb Book Cover Contest! ~ ~ STARLET'S WEB WINNER: January 21, 2013 IBD AWARD! ~ Love.
Lies. Acting. A novel about celebrity influence & teens in Hollywood. What makes a star
shine? Humility empowers the spirit. Sometimes. Discover the Starlet Series for new adult &
college readers and uncover the life of a talented actress caught in Hollywood's web of lies.
I'm actress Liana Marie Michael. I won an Oscar at 17 but whatever. Celebrity is what it is:
marketing a product. I'm part of a tight-knit group. I keep to myself and don't complain
about my life. I've been happy until lately. Evan dumping me leveled me. Matthew shocked me.
I knew he couldn't hurt me with my bodyguard so near, but his eyes...so I have trust issues.
Dating super-hot Byron didn't help clear the confusion either. I'm torn between going to
church on Sunday and making a living from pop culture. But experience builds perspective. My
days of shutting up needed to end. First, I told Manuel. Then I told my mom. It turned out
awesome until I learned the truth. Now I'm screwed. Totally. Let's face it: Hollywood's web
entangles everyone. "YA fans will absolutely want to check out this series, where they'll
find a new heroine to root for in the flawed but sympathetic Liana." - BlueInk Review
---Genres: YA contemporary romance, teen love and romance, young adult, coming of age
fiction, new adult Christian romance, cultural fiction. Contains sex and mild swearing.
A Tale of Two Omars Dec 23 2021 "A powerful and essential memoir of self-discovery . . .
Brimming with beautiful remembrances of his grandfather and terrifying stories of abuse and
homophobia, this is an essential book that shines a much-needed light on the intersection of
Arab and queer identity." —Abdi Nazemian, Lambda Literary Award–winning author of Like a Love
Story, a Stonewall Honor Book The grandson of Hollywood royalty on his father’s side and
Holocaust survivors on his mother’s, Omar Sharif Jr. learned early on how to move between
worlds, from the Montreal suburbs to the glamorous orbit of his grandparents’ Cairo. His
famous name always protected him wherever he went. When, in the wake of the Arab Spring, he
made the difficult decision to come out in the pages of The Advocate, he knew his life would
forever change. What he didn’t expect was the backlash that followed. From bullying, to
illness, attempted suicide, becoming a victim of sex trafficking, death threats by the
thousands, revolution and never being able to return to a country he once called home, Omar
Sharif Jr. has overcome more challenges than one might imagine. Drawing on the lessons he
learned from both sides of his family, A Tale of Two Omars charts the course of an
iconoclastic life, revealing in the process the struggles and successes that attend a public
journey of self-acceptance and a life dedicated in service to others.
Hollywood Ending Jun 28 2022 And the award goes to... ...Dayna Anderson, the semi-famous
actress turned PI who steps up her sleuthing swagger in this follow-up to breakout hit
Hollywood Homicide, winner of the Lefty Award and the Agatha Award for Best First Novel!
Tinseltown's awards season is in full swing, and everyone is obsessed with dressing up,
scoring free swag, and getting invited to the biggest awards shows of the year. But when
celebrity publicist Lyla Davis is killed, the festive mood comes to an abrupt halt.
Apprentice private eye Dayna Anderson thinks she's uncovered the killer. Unfortunately, what
starts as an open-and-shut case turns out to be anything but. Diving deeper into the
investigation, Dayna gets a backstage look at gossip blogging, Hollywood royalty, and one of
entertainment's most respected awards shows—all while trying to avoid her own Hollywood
ending. Praise for Hollywood Ending: A 2019 Lefty Award Nominee Named Best of 2018 by
Suspense Magazine "Garrett continues to build an appealingly quirky crime-solving
team."—Kirkus Reviews "Garrett, who wrote for TV's Cold Case, brings a smart insider's view
of contemporary Hollywood to this lighthearted series."—Publishers Weekly "Fans of Janet
Evanovich's Stephanie Plum series will feel right at home."—Library Journal "Day's funny and

determined, the sort of woman who really WOULD make a wisecrack when faced with
danger."—Donna Andrews, New York Times bestselling author of the Meg Langslow series "Kellye
Garrett's Hollywood Ending glitters with stardust. A fun, fast-paced mystery, it's definitely
an A-lister."—Elaine Viets, author of the Dead-End Job mysteries "Fasten your seatbelts. A
star is born!"—Nancy Martin, author of the Blackbird Sisters mysteries "An entertaining
whodunit that provides readers a peek behind Hollywood's star-studded curtain."—Diane Kelly,
award-winning author Praise for Hollywood Homicide: Winner of the 2018 Agatha Award for Best
First Novel Winner of the 2018 Anthony Award for Best First Novel Winner of the 2018 Lefty
Award for Best Debut Winner of the 2018 IPPY Gold Medal for Best First Book "[A] winning
first novel and series launch...Garrett writes with humor and insight about the Hollywood
scene."—Publishers Weekly (starred review) "A smart, sassy debut."—Library Journal (starred
review) and Debut of the Month "Veteran TV writer Garrett uses her Cold Case experience to
inform her debut, which sets up more than one charming character and isn't afraid to go
cynical on all things LA."—Kirkus Reviews "Funny, lively characters populate this new
Detective by Day series."—RT Book Reviews "Dayna Anderson is a heroine readers will fall in
love with."—Kyra Davis, New York Times bestselling author "A non-stop, fun read with humor
sharp as a stiletto heel."—Ellen Byron, USA Today bestselling author "Toss in a hit-and-run,
a steep reward, and more one-liners than a Marx Brothers marathon and you've got Hollywood
Homicide."—Catriona McPherson, Agatha Award-winning author "Has a heart as big as Los
Angeles."—Rachel Howzell Hall, author of the LAPD Detective Elouise Norton series "Garrett
has written a novel with great voice, characters, hilarious moments, and a lot of
Hollywood."—BookRiot
Uncommon Knowledge Nov 09 2020 The illegitimate daughter of Clark Gable and Loretta Young
describes her shock upon learning about her true parentage after believing for thirty years
that she was Young's adopted daughter. Reprint.
Mixed Up Love Sep 27 2019 Hunter When my business partner asked me to do him a favor, I had
no idea he was sending me on a blind date his mother arranged for him. I walked in the bar,
saw the woman drinking her third martini, and knew I was in for an eventful night. After the
unexpected second date, she didn't know my real name or who I really was. By that time, the
lie was too far gone, and I wanted her too much to admit the truth. Laney It's not every day
you find out your ex-boyfriend is engaged. I shouldn't have agreed to the blind date. My
mother insisted, and I wasn't in any position to turn down a night out. I will admit, I
definitely shouldn't have ordered that fourth martini before said blind date even arrived.
The man turned out to be swoon worthy, handsome, condescending-a perfect distraction. Then I
found out he was a liar. I've never been in over my head to this degree. Then again, I've
never been mixed up in love before.
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